Vic Bostock

It is premature to discuss post-delisting wolf management. The Department should heed the
Governor's advice and focus on fixing its broken lethal protocol to effectively resolve
wolf-livestock conflicts without annually killing a large portion of the state's wolf population at the
behest of the commercial livestock industry.



